
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting March 11, 2024 

Homeowner called about a septic system on Main 
Street. 

Spoke again with the kids playing basketball at 
Leggitt Park, (garbage and picnic table) 

Spoke with the District Manager at Dollar General 
about parking lot maintenance.(said it would be 
better) 

Left door tags at East Main and Caswell 
Street(vehicles) Maple Street.(household garbage) 

Spoke with owner on East Main Street about a 
dilapidated barn.(will try to clean up) 

Received a call about skunk under a homeowners 
porch.(referred to skunk trappers) 



Continuing to monitor Unlicensed/Unregistered 
vehicles in the Village. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any questions or concerns please feel free to 
contact me. 


